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We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish



Reception - Occombe Farm

Reception class had a lovely trip to Occombe Farm.   They met 
the sheep and goats, and stroked a gecko!



Year One - Paignton Zoo 
The Year 1s had a super trip to Paignton Zoo last week. They learnt 
about which animals were endangered and critically endangered.   
They also learnt that giraffes live in Africa and how they adapted to 
their habitat. They then learnt that just like us giraffes only have seven 
bones in their neck, just a lot bigger than ours!!



Year Two  - Plymouth Aquarium 

Year Two visited the Plymouth Aquarium last week to enhance their 
learning for the topic “Under the Sea.”    The Aquarium staff told the 
children,  “Thank you for a great day, you had good knowledge about 

habitats, were very polite and were such great listeners!”



Year Three & Four  - Cricket Festival

Year 3 and Year 4 were invited to a Cricket Festival at TBGS. 
During the event, they completed a carousel of activities that put 

their cricketing skills to the test! From hand-eye coordination 
games, to batting and bowling practice, the children had a 

wonderful time learning and perfecting their skills. 



School meals price increase

Chartwells have advised that as of 
1st September 2023, the price of school 
meals with be increased to £2.65 per 
meal, due to the fact that all costs have 
increased over the past 12 months.



Jesus offers us rest from our 
cares and worries.   This brings 
us peace but how can we also 
bring peace to others?  

This week your mission is to:

- ask someone how they are 
and listen to the answer

- talk to someone about their 
worries

- be friends with every single 
person in your class

Dear Jesus, 

Help me make every day a Holy 
day where God is welcomed into 
everything we say and do. 

Help me to fill others with peace 
and provide them with the rest 
they need from their cares and 
worries.

Grant us this through Christ our 
Lord.

Amen

This week’s Gospel Value 



Holy Angels Breakfast and after school club.

A reminder that Holy Angels Pre-school closes for 
the summer break on Friday 21st July, after school 
club will NOT be available on Friday 21st July, as 
they have their end of year presentation for their 
leavers. 


